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Browning Middle School SLT participated in Leadership Week on 7/31-8/4. Instructional 
frameworks were put into place, systems were aligned, whole child competencies were 
reviewed, and most importantly, trust was established amongst the SLT. A more in depth report 
will be provided in September. Thank you.

Dennis Juneau
BMS Principal


